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Mandated Review of Regional Council Composition 

 
On February 27, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. That Council add one member representing the City of Vaughan, with no further 

adjustments to be made to the composition of Council at this time. 

2. That Council start the triple majority process as quickly as possible. 

3. That the Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the nine local 

municipalities. 
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